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CREDIT CARD 
PAYMENT 

IS WELCOME AT PO 
BOX ADDRESS 

ONLY 

 

WEBSITE: http://www.MorrisRegister.org.uk

For reconditioned 
spares please 

contact: 
 

ADRIAN TYNDALE 

MOREG LIMITED 

P O Box 38032, 

Wimbledon, 
LONDON  SW19 4YB 

ENGLAND 
 
Phone: 020-8947 7247
Fax: 020-8946 7947

 
 
 

 
Spares@MorrisRegister.org.uk 

For new spares 
please contact: 

 
PHIL ELLINGHAM 
MOREG LIMITED 
64 BEDFORD ROAD 
HOLLAND-ON-SEA 
ESSEX   CO15 5LF 

ENGLAND 
 

Phone: 01255 814944 
Fax:     01255 814944 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: 
Phil@moreg.freeserve.co.uk 

CHRISTMAS SHUT DOWN 
This year the Spares Group will be closed for business over
the Christmas Holiday period.  Please ensure that you place
all orders before 8th December if you want them processed
before Christmas. 

We will be closed:
 

15th December, 2003 until 16th January, 2004 

HO…HO…HO… 
FROM YOUR SPARES GROUP 
2003 has been a challenging, busy 
and unsettled year for the Spares 
Group.  Having been a director of 

Moreg Limited for several 
years, Ken expressed his 
wishes to resign from his 
directorship.  We would 
like to thank Ken for his 
years of service to the 
Spares Group and wish 
him well for the future. 

“MOREG LIMITED WANTS YOU”
This adapted Second World War poster
speaks for itself.  Once more it is time to ask
you the members for your help.  We need
one or more able bodied member to help run
the Spares Group.  Phil has been doing the 
job since 1987; he has attended close to 80
events, travelling some 65,000miles.  During
the day he travels to the post office 5 days
per week and has posted in excess of
10,000 parcels.  The value of the number of
invoices raised is around £250,000. 
Any offers of help please contact Phil or
Adrian 

Thank you

Long-term member Mike Brears, depicted with the Morris
Register cap, joins Adrian as our second director 
Sadly, “Dusty”, Phil’s long time “companion” died in October. 
As a reminder of good memories see the above pictures. 
On behalf of Phil, John, Mike, Jill and myself we thank you for
your support throughout this ninetieth year of Morris cars and
look forward to your continued support during 2004. 


